Forward this newsletter to any new Beaumont parents to **SUBSCRIBE**

January 27, 2017

Beaumont Newsletter

A PTA PUBLICATION

Beaumont Newsletter

<u>View this email in your browser</u>









Forward this newsletter to any new Beaumont parents to <u>SUBSCRIBE</u>

Dear PPS Families and Staff:

The planning day is now Friday, February 3rd - schools will be closed.

Students who were signed up for childcare or SUN programs on the 27th are automatically signed up for the same services on February 3rd.

Additionally, today the Board of Education voted to restore instructional hours by canceling all late openings and early releases and extending the school year by an additional day until June 14th. Staff is reviewing other calendar adjustments to address lost school days. We will keep you informed as those proposals are finalized.

Thank you again for understanding and for your support of PPS. PPS Communications

Estimadas familias y empleados de las Escuelas Públicas de Portland:

El día de planificación de los maestros ahora será el viernes 3 de febrero. Las escuelas estarán cerradas ese día.

Los estudiantes que están inscritos en los programas de cuidado de niños o el programa de SUN están inscritos automáticamente para recibir los mismos servicios el 3 de febrero.

Además, hoy la Junta Directiva de Educación votó para reponer las horas de instrucción cancelando las entradas tarde y salidas temprano, y extender el año escolar un día más hasta el 14 de junio. El personal está revisando otros cambios

posibles al horario escolar para reponer los días de escuela perdidos. Los mantendremos informados cuando estas propuestas concluyan.

Gracias nuevamente por su comprensión y ayuda a las Escuelas Públicas de Portland.

Comunicaciones de PPS.



SUN School started Monday Jan 23rd! Still room in all clubs!

Session Two Flyer is available in the Main office and the SUN office. You can also find on the school web site under Student Activities then Extracurricular Activities

- Yes, we charge for our programs with the exception of Study Hall which is always free.
- If you are registering for only one club, after school each week, it is only \$20. If you registering for 2 or more clubs a week, a special 'multi-club' rate of \$35 is all you have to pay for the whole session. There is no limit of clubs per week. Payment is expected when you turn in the registration form.
- when you turn in the registration form.

 If budgets are an issue, scholarships are available. Please check in with the SUN Office ASAP.
- Registration is first come, first serve. Please complete the paperwork and return to the main office or to the SUN office as soon as possible.

For Students who take a bus to BMS.

We still have an Extended Day bus available for you Monday and Wednesday. The bus will leave BMS at 6pm. On the Release of Information, there are three options available: Pick-Up by parent only, Extended Day Bus or Student's discretion (walk, bike, tri-met, parent). Be sure to check the box that applies to your student.

If you have any questions, please contact Sue Coffman, SUN Site Manager. She can be reached at 503-916-5615 or by email at sue.coffman@portlandoregon.gov.

Yearbook staff wants your help!!

Families, if you took photos of winter wonderland fun, could you please send them in jpeg format tojbennet1@pps.net?

Here is what we are hoping for:

- 1. Photos with Beaumont students in them. We're hoping for 2 or more students from Beaumont. If the photos have students from other schools, please only send if it's obvious that we can crop them out. Beaumont students only.
- 2. Only 2 photos from each family. Choose your best photos. We truly believe that this will be something that shapes memories for this year.

Table of Contents

SUN School

Yearbook

Beaumont Foundation Un-Auction

School Dance

Pizzicato Night Fundraiser

Nurse Notes

Community Events

Upcoming Events

February 2

School Dance

February 3

No School--Teacher planning

February 8

PTA General Meeting - 7pm

3. It's easiest for us to put them into our book if they are sent as attachments. (remember your middle schooler can help with this if you need them to)

Jennifer Bennett Yearbook advisor

Beaumont Foundation Un-Auction

SAVE THE DATE: Saturday, March 18

Be sure to save Saturday, March 18* for Beaumont's annual Un-Auction -- a festive evening to celebrate our community and support education at Beaumont. Trust us, you won't want to miss it. (Ask anyone who went to last year's event!)

* Note that this is a date change.

School Dance

The school dance has been rescheduled for Thursday, February 2nd.

Beaumont Fundraiser at Pizzicato April 11

Pizzicato on Fremont will host another fundraiser on April 11, where a portion of their sales that day goes directly to Beaumont. Save the date!

Nurse Notes

The Oregonian reported 1/23/17 "This flu season is turning into one of the worst in Oregon to date." The elderly have been hit the hardest. Oregon health officials have advised it's not too late to get the flu vaccine. Dr. Ann Thomas, Oregon public health physician stated, "It's too soon to tell when this season will end... Oregon may be hitting the peak right about now."

date changed to 2/8

February 10

Winterhawks Beaumont Middle School Night

Mar 9

8th Grade vs Staff Basketball Game - 6pm

Mar 18

Beaumont Un-Auction

Mar 23

Science Fair

Grandparents and Special Friends Day

April 12

PTA General Meeting - 7pm

June 8

8th Grade Promotion - 5:30pm

June 14

Last Day of School

Beaumont Calendar

Beaumont Music:

beaumontmusic.net

Community Events:



Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in society. It is the policy of the Portland Public School Board that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups on the grounds of age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation in any educational programs, activities or employment.

Copyright © 2016 Beaumont PTA BEAUMONT MIDDLE SCHOOL

All rights reserved. beaumontnewsletter@gmail.com







<u>SUBSCRIBE</u> | <u>UNSUBSCRIBE</u> | <u>UPDATE SUBSCRIPTION PREFERENCES</u>

Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in society. It is the policy of the Portland Public School Board that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups on the grounds of age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation in any educational programs, activities or employment.

Copyright © 2016 Beaumont PTA BEAUMONT MIDDLE SCHOOL

All rights reserved. beaumontnewsletter@gmail.com





